Welcome to
Kindergarten!
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Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Nob Hill.  I am pleased to begin this year with a great group of kindergarten students.  Kindergarten is an exciting year for the students! With your support and communication, this year will be very successful.  The following information is important in keeping up with your child’s progress in class work, homework, and daily behavior.  In order for this year to be a success, I need your help.  In school, I have prepared an organized and structure environment to best promote your child’s academic growth.  I hope the following information will help you better understand how our classroom will be managed and make for a smooth and successful year. 
Getting to know Ms. Koch
This is my 27th year of teaching at Nob Hill School.  I love what I do! Your child’s success is as important to me as it is to you.  I hold each of my students to high standards and expect them to try their best!  I love that Nob Hill is my home. 

Classroom Information
*Attendance – It is so important for your child to be at school on time every day.  Breakfast is served at 8:20 a.m.  The tardy bell rings at 8:45 a.m.  Dismissal is at 2:50 outside Door 2.  You will significantly increase your child’s chances for success by making sure that he or she is here and on time every day. 
*Backpacks/Folders – Please be sure that your child brings his or her clear backpack and orange home folder to school every day so that we can be sure everything makes it to and from school.
*Dress Code – Please be sure that your child is dressed appropriately each day as the temperature fluctuates based on the weather. 
 *Emergency Information - It is incredibly important that I have correct and up-to-date phone numbers for you.  If you have changed or updated your phone number, please let me or the office know. 
*Homework – I find homework to be extremely important to the learning process as it is an extension of our daily work.  Students will be assigned papers and online daily assignments that include ABC mouse and My Reading Academy. Homework does count towards report card grades. Please make sure your child brings their Home Folder to school each day. 

*Specials – Each day we have a special. 
		Monday – Music 
		Tuesday – P.E.
		Wednesday – P.E.
		Thursday – P.E/Library
		Friday – Music 

I look forward to working closely with you to ensure a most enjoyable, successful, and productive school year.  Thank you in advance for your support. 

Ms. Koch
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